4. Oct. 2005 10:32

ISPECIAL PROJECT TEAM
EXECUTIVE SERVICES

*No. 0292 * P. 7

Dr Sam Baker Acting Director of Surgery Bundaberg Base Hospital PO Box 34 Bundaberg QLD 4670

6th May 2002

Mr Peter Leck
District Manager
Bundaberg Health Service District
PO Box 34
Bundaberg QLD 4670

one from Friday 3rd May. As

Dear Mr Leck,

I am writing to you to confirm and expand on our discussions from Friday 3rd May. As discussed the opportunity has arisen for me to now provide a private surgical service for the Bundaberg community.

To maintain my public surgical service I would ideally like to go 0.5 part-time Staff Specialist / Acting Director of Surgery from the 30th June 2002, Alternatively I would be happy to do four VMO sessions per week (one OPD, two OT, & one endoscopy), Both these options would include participation in the after hours on-call roster.

Due to time constraints it is necessary for me to now tender my resignation pending the possibility of my request being declined. I hereby give three months notice from this date,

Hopefully a mutually agreeable arrangement will be reached that benefits the Bundaberg community's surgical services.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Sam Baker

Acting Director of Surgery